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Love God. Love All People. Make Disciples. 

St. John Fisher Church 



Welcome To Saint John Fisher 
 

We are a welcoming Parish. Whatever your present 
status in the Catholic Church, whatever your 
current family or marital situation, your past or 
present religious affiliation, your personal history, 
age, background, race or color, sexual orientation, 
your self-esteem: you are invited, welcomed, 

accepted, loved, and respected by the Catholic Community of St. 
John Fisher. 

Pastoral Council Meeting Agenda – August 12 
Pastoral Council will meet on Wednesday, August 12 at 7 pm via 
the Zoom app. All parishioners are invited to attend. Please 
contact Gayle Plecha at gplecha@sjf.org to receive participation 
information. 
Pastor          

 First Fifteen 

 Parish Life 

* Feedback 

 COVID-19 protocols at Mass 
 Continuing impacts on Parish life 

* Looking ahead 

 Pastor’s expectations 
 Teen Confirmation 
 New associate pastor, September 1 
 Holy Land pilgrimage for 2021 postponed  

* Capital campaign update  

Chair/Vice-Chair 

 Approval of June minutes 

 Staff Rep report 

 2020-2021 Pastoral Plan Objectives Approval 

 Next meeting, installation of new Pastoral Council: 

September 19 

Support your Parish Electronically!! 
With attendance at in-person services 
still restricted, St. John Fisher is 
depending on online donations to 
continue our ministry. Please consider 
enrolling in our eGiving program and 
setting up your recurring donation. 
You can use eGiving from your 
computer, smartphone or tablet for 
recurring and one-time gifts. Sign up today by visiting 
faith.direct/CA436, or text ‘Enroll’ to 424-352-7722. 
 

Msgr. David A. Sork, Pastor, dasork@sjf.org                     x123 

Rev. Francis Aguilar, Assoc. Pastor, fvaguilar@sjf.org      x103 

Rev. Bernard Kalu, Assoc. Pastor, frkalu@sjf.org              x125 

 

Parish Office 310-377-5571 

8 am - 7:30 pm Monday - Thursday 

8 am - 5 pm Friday 

9 am - 3 pm Saturday 

8:30 am - 2 pm Sunday 

Parish Administrator, Gayle Plecha, gplecha@sjf.org  x106 

Columbarium, Andrea Fowler, agfowler@sjf.org x154 

 

Offices of Faith Formation 310-377-4573 

8:30 am - 12:30 pm - Sunday (when class in session) 

8:30 am - 5:00 pm - Monday - Friday 

Director of Religious Education 

Margaret Johnson, mjohnson@sjf.org x136 

Coordinator of Confirmation and Youth Ministry 

Katie Dante, kdante@sjf.org x145 

Director of Evangelization 

Misty Jesse, mjesse@sjf.org x130 

Parish Library - Call for availability  x130 

 

School Office  310-377-2800 

7:30 am - 3:30 pm  Monday - Friday 

During School Year 

Principal, Anne-Marie Hudani, principal@sjf.org x140 

Secretary, Joanne Selvaggio, jselvaggio@sjf.org x139 

Music Ministry   310-377-5571 

Music Director 

Grant Hungerford, sjfmusic@sjf.org x115 

Pastoral Council 

Chair 

Chris Ratliff, cratliff@sjf.org 

Women’s Council     310-377-5571 

Chair 

Bernie Maynard, wcouncil@sjf.org 

Lost and Found 

Please stop by the Parish Office for lost items. Our shelf is 
filled with items such as eye glasses, umbrellas, cell phones, 
etc. Items not picked up will be donated to PV Resale. 

PV RESALE    310-534-1722 

2321 Pacific Coast Hwy, Lomita, CA 90717 

2 @SJFRPV        @StJohnFisherRPV         @StJohnFisherRPV 

A D M I N I S T R A T I O N   

Follow us on Facebook, Twitter & Instagram 
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Join us every day for Mass Outdoors and Online 
The Archdiocese of Los Angeles has announced 
the suspension of indoor Masses. St. John Fisher 
will continue to livestream Daily 8 am and Sunday 
9 am Masses. To watch, visit our website at 
www.sjf.org. Communion will be distributed after 
all livestreamed Masses. The priest will announce 
where they will be distributing communion. Outdoor Masses will 
take place Monday-Friday 5:15 pm, Saturday 5 pm, and Sunday 11 
am and 5 pm outside the church on the plaza. Parishioners are  
required to wear masks and maintain at least 6 feet social distance 
from one another. 

The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Saturday, August 15 is the Solemnity of the Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary. However, it is not a holy day of obligation this 
year. The Mass times will be Friday at 5:15 pm and Saturday at 8 
am.  

Mass Intentions - August 8 - August 16 
August 8, Saturday 

8:00 am Gloria Mathys† 
5:00 pm    Msgr. Sork 

August 9, Sunday 
9:00 am Fr. Henry Drozd†   Msgr. Sork 
11:00 am Parishioners   Fr. Kalu 
5:00 pm Evelyn Bodnar†   Msgr. Sork 

August 10, Monday 
8:00 am Robert Barry† 
5:15 pm Ronald Justin Bone† 

August 11, Tuesday 
8:00 am Kevin Malabanan 

August 12, Wednesday 

8:00 am Florencia Tan 
5:15 pm JoAnn Calandra† 

August 14, Friday 
8:00 am Audrey Hawkins† 

August 15, Saturday 
8:00 am Maria “Girlie” Cinco† 
5:00 pm Johnny Fong†   Fr. Kalu 

August 16, Sunday 
9:00 am Stephanie McKenny   Fr. Kalu 
11:00 am Parishioners   Msgr. Sork 
5:00 pm    Msgr. Sork 

Weekly Readings 
Monday: 2 Corinthians 9:6-10 and John 12:24-26 

Tuesday: Ezekiel 2:8 - 3:4 and Matthew 18:1-5, 10, 12-14 

Wednesday: Ezekiel 9:1-7; 10:18-22 and Matthew 18:15-20 

Thursday: Ezekiel 12:1-12 and Matthew 18:21 - 19:1 

Friday: Ezekiel 16:1-15, 60, 63 or 16:59-63 and Matthew 19:3-12 

Saturday: Vigil: 1 Chronicles 15:3-4, 15-16; 16:1-2, 1 Corinthians 

15:54b-57 and Luke 11:27-28. Day: Revelations 11:19a; 

12:1-6a, 10ab, 1 Corinthians 15:20-27 and Luke 1:39-56 

Sunday: Isaiah 56:1, 6-7, Romans 11:13-15, 29-32 and Matthew 

15:21-28 

Sunday Masses 

Saturday Vigil 
5:00 pm (outside church) 
Sunday 
9:00 am (livestream only) 
11:00 am (outside church) 
5:00 pm (outside church) 
 

Weekday Masses 

Monday-Friday  
8:00 am (livestream only) 
5:15 pm (outside church) 
Saturday 
8:00 am (livestream only) 
 

Holy Days 

Vigil: 5:30 pm 

Mass: 6:30 am, 8:00 am, 7:30 pm 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
(Confessions) - outside near church 

Monday, Wednesday through Friday,  
4:45-5:10 pm;  

Tuesday, 7:00 pm; Saturday 4:00 - 4:45 pm 
or by appointment. 

Baptisms 

Every 4th Sunday of the month. Contact Parish Office 
or visit www.sjf.org for details. 

Marriage 

Arrangements should be made with the Priest at least 
six months in advance. 

Parishioners who are Ill/Homebound 

If you would like to receive the Sacraments of  
Communion, Reconciliation, or Anointing of the 
Sick, please call 310-377-5571. 

Eucharistic Adoration -  

Temporarily Suspended 
Spend an hour in the Chapel in honor of the Real 
Presence of Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament. Regular 
adorers are needed Monday to Friday from 8:45 am to 
9:00 pm. For information, contact Carlyn Quinto at 
310-377-5571 or carlynquinto@earthlink.net 

Need a Caring Listener? 

Call the Stephen Ministry Hotline at 310-541-1403. 

Prayer Tree 

Contact Bev Fink at 310-377-5571 or  
penhimom@hotmail.com. Please write "SJF Prayer 
Tree" in the subject line. 
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W O R S H I P  
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Margaret Johnson | Director of Religious Education K-8 | (310) 377-4573 ext 136 | mjohnson@sjf.org 

H I G H  S C H O O L  T E E N S  

Katie Dante | Coordinator of Confirmation and Youth Ministry | (310) 377-4573 ext 145 | kdante@sjf.org 4 

C H I L D R E N  

F A I T H  F O R M A T I O N   

Home is Holy: Seeing is believing! 
Have you heard the saying, “Seeing is believing?” It means that it is hard to believe 
something unless you see it for yourself. That’s generally a good way to measure if 
something is real, but not necessarily if something is true. For instance, in today’s 
Gospel, we read about Jesus walking on water. We can understand why his disciples 
have a hard time believing their eyes. Jesus invited Peter to try walking on water, 
and to Peter’s surprise, it worked—as long as he kept his eyes on Jesus. To us, this 
seems unreal, But it reveals a truth that cannot be denied: Jesus is God, and with 
God all things are possible. Even if we can’t understand how or why God does 
things, we can trust that he has our best interests in mind. God’s plans for us are 
always good; if we keep our eyes fixed on Jesus, we will eventually see God’s plans revealed. 

Plans keep changing, thank you for your patience! 
The Archdiocese has let us know we cannot offer in-person Religious Education classes 
until Los Angeles County is no longer on the watchlist for COVID-19. Our first priority 
always has to be the health and safety of the children and volunteers in our programs. 
Classes will begin this fall, but they will start off in a distanced-learning/home-schooling 
format, and transition to in-person learning as soon as possible. Rest assured that we will 
observe all social-distancing protocols when in-person classes resume. We are working 
on planning a flexible program, with both in-person and online options as needed. In the 
meantime, because the situation keeps changing so rapidly, we have not been able to 
finalize the SchoolSpeak registration form and get it to you. We hope to finish it soon, 

and have it ready for you this week. Thank you for your patience! 

Graduation Mass for High School Graduates: 
We will be honoring our local high school and returning college graduates at our 5 pm Mass outside on Sunday, August 9. 

Gospel Recap “Careful What You Reach For” 
Be very careful what you reach for when you are hurting or fearful. This is 
today’s Gospel message when Peter finds himself sinking in a storm. He reaches 
out to Jesus, who brings him to safety. Remember, we have no control over which 
storms burst in our lives. Here we are in a global pandemic, and none of us had 
any warning, but our lives have totally turned upside down. Remember that we do 
have control over who or what we reach for when the storms come. Like Peter, 
we’ll find ourselves sinking if we take our focus off Jesus during those tough 
times. Teens are vulnerable to a lot of storms, due to pain and hurt they just can’t 
avoid or control. Many feel an unyielding pressure from parents, teachers, or 
coaches to excel. Try to always reach out to Jesus for help. Turn away from some 
things that others may choose; like isolation, cutting, drugs, sex, or violence. 
Strengthen your prayer life. Don’t miss Mass - It is available outside or even 
online. Talk to a priest or a trusted counselor. Like Peter, you’ll find Jesus offering you strength, peace and a safe passage 
through to the other side. 

High School Confirmation Registration Coming Soon  
Thanks for your patience as we get all of our ducks in a row for our revised Online Confirmation program this Fall. We are 
working with Schoolspeak to get everything set up for registration, and we will be using Google Classroom. Please email 
Ricardo Mata for further Confirmation questions at rmata@sjf.org. 

mailto:rmata@sjf.org


  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. John Fisher Teachers Get Ready for Fall 2020 
 
Despite the chaos of the pandemic and the 
uncertainty of school reopenings, the faculty 
and staff of St. John Fisher School are hard 
at work, preparing a rich, robust academic 
program and a safe environment for their 
students that will engage them and challenge 
them in distance learning and in-classroom 
instruction. 
 

All the necessary steps are being taken to make the SJF campus in 
compliance with CDPH and CalOSHA guidelines to allow students 
to safely return to school as soon as possible. The school, in conjunc-
tion with the Archdiocese of Los Angeles and Department of Catho-
lic Schools, has begun the CDPH waiver process to assist with a 
more immediate return to the classrooms. 
 
In the meantime, teachers met this week to discuss and develop a 
solid plan for distance learning. Parent and student feedback from the 
spring was shared and taken into consideration while strategizing a 
strong start to the school year. Teachers brought their experience and 
expertise in technology applications to the discussion, while also 
bringing compassion and concern for students and their families. A 
balanced schedule of synchronous and asynchronous teaching was 
created, and student expectations were identified to allow for a con-
sistent, productive remote learning experience at all grade levels TK-
8. The greatest priority for the faculty was to outline a framework for 
success for the students, coupled with the necessary technological 
and emotional support to enable the highest level of student achieve-
ment possible. Teachers are energized and motivated to begin plan-
ning a successful year for their students in light of whatever teaching 
circumstances the pandemic throws their way. 
 
 

Open Teaching Position at St. John Fisher School  
2020-2021 

 
 

Part-Time Advanced Math teacher for Grades 6-8  
(three periods a day) 

 
Please contact Mrs. Hudani for more information: 310-377-2800, or 
principal@sjf.org 

PRAY FOR SICK 

Crystal Kzmark 
Joseph Spells 

PRAY FOR DECEASED 

Nuala Neilan 
 
 
Pray for Military Personnel and 

Families 

Private Miranda Grosso, USA 
Sergeant Jacob Arnold, USA-Green Beret 
Maj. Cesare Santarosa, USA 
Maj. Christina Shelton, USA 
Kenny Soto, AFRC 
Ben Soto, AIRF 
Sergeant First Class Teresa Perrin, USA 
Chief Warrant Office McKinderee Perrin, USA 

 

 

 

If you have a loved one deployed overseas serving in the 
Military and would like his/her name on the prayer list and/
or picture on the Military Board, please contact the Parish 
Office 310-377-5571. Pictures should be approximately 4" 
x 5," and may be dropped off at the office, ATTN: Military 
Board. IMPORTANT: Please include a contact name and 
phone number. The Military Board is in the church narthex. 
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S J F  S C H O O L  

Seyi Adisa 
Paul Belfy 
Jane Bodine 
Raymond Bodine 
Emma Breslin 
Pening Chacon 
Michelle Clarke 
Don Duperon 
Lydia Emnace 
Katrina Enriquez 
Eugenia Eyherabide 
Gloria Fink 
Julian Lucero Gonzalez 
Sadru Hudani 
Jeanne Leo 
Peter Lyons 
Margaret Majid 
Dave and Joan Matson 
Frank McCormick 

Maura McGuinness 
Thadd McNamara 
Flo McTaggart 
Mike McTaggart 
Betty Mullen 
Clare Nolan 
Jennifer Pape 
Anne Prossor 
Schmidt Families 
William H. Sheridan 
Peter W. Smith 
Joan Sing 
Marie Lucas Soto 
Residents and Staff at  

HN Senior Home  
Florencia Tan 
Judy Ann Tan 
Alice Valdes 

CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR… 

Anne-Marie Hudani| School Principal | (310) 377-2800 | principal@sjf.org 

mailto:principal@sjf.org


Did you Know? Build appropriate social 
media relationships 
Online relationships are important, especially for teens and 
young people. But adults who use social media to connect 
with the children in their lives need to be sure that they are 
building appropriate relationships. Before sending a friend 
request, consider the “PAN” standard. While used 
commonly for appropriate real-life touch, in today’s 
increasingly virtual use, PAN is a good benchmark for 
online interactions. Communications should be Public, 
Appropriate, and Non-sexual. For more information, 
request a copy of the VIRTUS article “Before you send a 
young person a ‘friend request’” at https://lacatholics.org/
did-you-know/. Parish Safeguard the Children Contact: 
Margaret Johnson, 310-377-4573 x136, mjohnson@sjf.org. 

Remember in your Prayers 
All those working on the frontlines during the Coronavirus 
pandemic throughout the world, especially, 
 

Linda Anderson, RN 
David Anderson, Respiratory Therapist 
Michael Anderson, Fire Fighter 
Christina DeLuca, RN 
Ken Hashimoto, MD 
Lindsay Kew, MD 
Veronica Lock, Rehab/long term care staff 
Kaya Ochoa, RN 
Angel Olvera, RN 
Mercedes Perez, RN 
Kaitlyn Prossor, RN 
Geraldine Van Niekerk, RN 
Camille Washowich, RN 

COVID-19 and Home Deliveries for Seniors 
Dear St. John Fisher Senior Parishioners, if 
you need assistance with someone doing 
the grocery shopping for you and bringing 
the delivery to your doorstep, volunteers 
from the Parish and the Knights of 
Columbus are here to help. Please leave a 
voice message at 323-3-TO-B-FED (323-
386-2333) or an email at SJFfood2U@gmail.com, and 
someone will get back to you. 

Hearts to Serve 
This is an opportunity for us as a Catholic 
community to come together in prayer and 

service. For this reason, the Archdiocese of 
Los Angeles is launching, in partnership with 
Saint Vincent De Paul and the Knights of 
Columbus, Hearts to Serve. Hearts to Serve is 

a hotline to serve our families in need but most importantly 
our elderly community who are homebound during this 
difficult time. To learn more, visit lacatholics.org/hearts-
serve or 855-423-6780. 

Church and Parish Office are closed 
Following Governor Gavin Newsom’s announcement, the 
Archdiocese has decided to close all churches and offices. 
Although the parish office is closed, a receptionist is 
available to take your call. Just call 310-377-5571 during 
business hours and we will answer any questions. Please 
check our website, www.sjf.org, for further notices. 

Face Coverings Request 
Masks are required for all outdoor 
Masses and when coming to receive 
communion for everyone over the 
age of 2. This is crucial in 
preventing the spread of COVID-19. 
Masks must cover the mouth and 
nose at all times except when 
receiving the Eucharist. Please keep at least 6 feet social 
distance from one another at all times. 

Mass Intentions at St. John Fisher 
Each Mass at St. John Fisher Church is given for a special 
intention. Many parishioners request Mass intentions for their 
friends and family members. While the Parish Office is closed, 
you can reserve a Mass intention by calling the Parish Office. 
Masses can be reserved for up to six months before the 
requested date. The suggested donation is $20 and can be sent 
by mail or dropped at the Parish Office. 

Knights of Columbus Presents “Into the Breach” 
In the past two decades, more that 
14 million Catholics have left the 
faith. In the face of these losses, 
Catholic men are called to put aside 
any hesitation to live a life of 
mission. We must enter into the 
breach. Christ calls us to a life of 
continued formation so that, with 
grace, we can seriously engage in 
the war for our souls. That’s why 

the Knights have produced “Into the Breach”, a video series 
inspired by Bishop Thomas J. Olmsted. Over the next several 
months, your local Knights of Columbus council will be 
holding online sessions to watch and discuss various “Into the 
Breach” segments. Through small group discussions, we will 
learn how to be stronger fathers, better husbands and men fit 
for the breach. Our first session will be Monday, August 17 at 
6:45 pm. Please call 323-386-2333 to request online session 
instructions. You may also preview the videos at http://
www.kofc.org/intothebreach. 
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Stewardship of Our Treasure 

August 2, 2020                       $13,872.00 

August 3, 2019                       $21,834.70 

July 2020                              $131,226.66 

July 2019                               $175,127.22 

Thank You for your continued generosity 

C O M M U N I T Y   

https://lacatholics.org/did-you-know/
https://lacatholics.org/did-you-know/
mailto:SJFfood2U@gmail.com
https://lacatholics.org/hearts-serve/
http://www.kofc.org/intothebreach
http://www.kofc.org/intothebreach


C O M M U N I T Y  C A L E N D A R  

 

Upcoming events cancelled or postponed 
All meetings and events including the weekly Divine Mercy 
chaplet, are suspended at this time. Please check our website 
sjf.org, Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram for further notices. 

If you’d like your meeting or event listed in the bulletin, 
please email to info@sjf.org or your group’s pastoral staff 
liaison for approval: 

• Event or group name (optional: a few words of description) 

• Meeting date and time 

• Meeting place 

• Point of contact 
Your event or meeting may run for up to 4 bulletins. Space 
limitations prevent permanent or standing announcements. 

Do you want to maximize participation in your SJF event? 
Ministry and event leaders, you will find many great ideas for how 
and where to publicize your event. Visit  www.sjf.org→News & 
Media (pull-down menu)→Publicity Protocols. Your Pastoral Staff 
representative is ready to help! 
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Rite of Christian Initiations for Adults 
(RCIA) 

Are you or someone you know interested in becoming 
Catholic? Are you missing some of your sacraments such 
as First Communion or Confirmation? Our RCIA program 
runs end of August through May with classes taking place 
on Sunday mornings. Adult Confirmation classes are 
offered in the fall. Adult Inquiry sessions are offered year 
around and take place the first Sunday of each month 
(except for Holidays). Currently because of pandemic 
restrictions we are offering Inquiry through the Zoom 
platform on the 1st Tuesday of the month at 7 pm. Our 
next Zoom Inquiry session is Tuesday, September 8 at 7 
pm. The subject is Questions Asked About the Church. If 
you would be interested in joining our next Inquiry 
session, please email Misty at mjesse@sjf.org.  

Adult Faith Formation & Pastoral Care 
SJF Online Bible Studies 
Series: Growing in the Word 
Currently Available: Revelation, Gospel of Matthew 
Location: SJF Website – www.sjf.org – Faith Formation– 
On-Line Bible Studies 
Presenter: Misty Jesse, PhD, DMin 
Bible Study: Growing in the Word: Book of Ruth 
Location: Zoom  
Presenter: Misty Jesse, PhD, DMin 
Date and Time: Monday, September 28, 7-8:30 pm. 
Contact: mjesse@sjf.org for Zoom invite 
Great Adventure Series: The Prophets 
Location: Zoom 
Facilitator: Misty Jesse, PhD, DMin 
Date: September 23 - November 25 
Time: Wednesdays, 10 am-11:30 am 
Registration Required: cacherman@sjf.org 
Cost: $30, includes a workbook 
A-Men and Women Faith Sharing 
Location: Zoom  
Facilitator: Hanan Tanios, M.D. 
For Zoom invite contact Hanan at 310-377-5571 
RCIA Inquiry 
Location: Zoom 
Topic: “Questions Asked About the Church” 
Date: 1st Tuesday of the Month, September 8, 7 pm. 
Facilitator: RCIA Ministry Team 
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Stewardship Reflection  
“He said, “Come”. Peter got out of the boat and began to 
walk on water toward Jesus.” Matthew 14:29 
When you hear Jesus calling, do you respond immediately 
and trust that He knows what He’s doing? If so, you are 
walking on water! When we say “yes” to Jesus, we feel the 
power of his presence in our lives. We can feel the freedom it 
gives us! Listen how Jesus is calling you to live the 
extraordinary life He has intended for you. 

Growing in the Word: Book of Ruth  
The book of Ruth is one of only two 
books of the bible to be named after 
women. Even though it is a short 
book of four chapters the lessons are 
profound and impact our lives 
today. A journey of two women 
takes us from loss to joy and 
redemption. Several things are 
learned along the way including 
God’s concern for all people; men and women are equally 
important to God; God uses “little” things to accomplish 
great plans; and God has a “Redeemer” in place who can 
rescue us from emptiness and desolation.  To join us for this 
one night Zoom presentation on Monday, September 28 from 
7 pm-8:30 pm, please email Misty at mjesse@sjf.org or call 
the Office of Evangelization, 310-377-4573. Deadline to 
register: September 24th. 

Great Adventure Series: The Prophets  
Join us this fall for the ten-week 
Great Adventure series on the “The 
Prophets: Messengers of God’s 
Mercy”. This on-line facilitated 
study will be offered Wednesday 
mornings September 23 - November 
25 from 10 am to 11:30 am via 
Zoom. Registration is $30 and 

includes a workbook. Check payable to St. John Fisher, 
include “Adult Faith” in memo line. To register please 
contact the Office of Evangelization at 310-377-4573, or 
email Chris Acherman at cacherman@sjf.org. Deadline to 
register: September 14th. 

Senior Fitness—ZOOM! 
Have you been missing the SJF Senior Fitness program 
offered twice a week in the gym? Well no worries, Beverly 
Beatty is now offering Senior Fitness through Zoom! You 
can exercise and maintain a fit body from the safety of your 
home, Tuesday and Thursdays, 9:30 am to 10:30 am. To sign 
up please email Beverly at: bevbeatty001@yahoo.com. 

E VA N G E L I Z A T I O N  



St. John Fisher Catholic Community 
FAITH ENRICHMENT SCRIPTURE STUDY SERIES 

Presenter:  Misty Jesse, PhD, DMin 
Monday, September 28, 2020 
7:00 PM - 8:30 PM via Zoom 

GROWING IN THE WORD: RUTH 

The Book of Ruth is one of only two books of the Bible to be named after women. Even 
though it is a short book of four chapters, the lessons are profound and impact our lives today.  
A journey of two women takes us from loss to joy and redemption. Several things are learned 
along the way including God's concern for all people; men and women are equally important to 
God; God uses "little" things to accomplish great plans; and God has a "Redeemer" in place 
who can rescue us from emptiness and desolation.   

To join us for this one-night Zoom presentation on Monday evening, September 28, 2020 at 
7:00pm to 8:30pm, please email Misty at mjesse@sjf.org or call the Office of Evangelization at 
310-377-4573.  Deadline to register:  September 24, 2020 

GREAT ADVENTURE SERIES: THE PROPHETS 

Presenter:  Misty Jesse, PhD, DMin 
Wednesdays: September 23 - November 25, 2020 

10:00 AM - 11:30 AM via Zoom 

Join us this fall for the ten-week Great Adventure series on the “The Prophets: Messengers of 
God’s Mercy”. This online facilitated study will be offered Wednesday mornings September 23 
- November 25 from 10:00am to 11:30am via Zoom. Registration is $30 and includes a 
workbook. Check payable to St. John Fisher, include “Adult Faith” in memo line.  To register 
please contact the Office of Evangelization at 310-377-4573, or email Chris Acherman at 
cacherman@sjf.org. Deadline to register: September 14, 2020 
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